

Living Temagami

~ Arts & Culture ~

Temagami Train Station - 6715 Highway 11 North P.O. Box 565, Temagami, Ontario, POH 2H0 livingtemagami@gmail.com



Date: November 19/20

From: Board of Directors , Living Temagami Arts & Culture

To: Mayor and Council, Municipality of Temagami

Re: Rent

Through this letter, we are asking council to consider a further waiver of our rent from October 2020 until the end of March 2021. None of us expected the COVID crisis to be extending well into 2021, yet we now know this is a reality.

- We sincerely appreciate the approval of council to waive our rent for April, May, June 2020 and an allocation of the expense to emergency relief cost.
- We have made payments for rent for Jan March and July Sept of 2020.
- We have requested, and received, some grant funding from the Community Foundations Canada Emergency
 Community Support fund towards our program and operating costs until the end of March 2021. We would like
 to direct as much of this funding as possible towards community wellness and resiliency programming.

Thankyou for your consideration of this request.

Dave MacDonald on behalf of

Board of Directors

Living Temagami Arts & Culture